
Services of Leisure Link counter
booking and self-service kiosks resume
normal

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (December
30) that the Leisure Link counter booking and self-service kiosks services
have resumed as normal. The booking services had been suspended for system
enhancement works.
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